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Steve Golden

Subject: FW: Los Altos Veterinary Clinic.

 
From: Diane Ramelli <d  
Sent: Sunday, April 2, 2023 2:03 PM 
To: Planning@losaltos.gov <Planning@losaltos.gov>; Nzornes@losalsotca.gov <Nzornes@losalsotca.gov> 
Cc: Jim McConnell < Dr. Melissa Bryant-Neal <mneal@losaltosvet.com> 
Subject: Los Altos Veterinary Clinic.  
  
Los Altos Planning Commission  
 
I am writing in support of the Los Altos Veterinary Clinic, located at 1150 Riverside Drive, expanding into the 
vacant offices next to the facility.  We are located at  Parma Way  directly behind the facility and have 
supported them relocating and will continue to support their expansion knowing that they will keep the same 
level of Operations (no boarding, change in hours, etc.).  Aside from having them in the neighborhood we also 
utilize their services for our two cats and dogs.  The ownership and staff have been very pleasant and an asset 
to the neighborhood. 
 
Jim McConnell and Diane Ramelli 
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Steve Golden

Subject: FW: Expansion of Los Altos Veterinary Clinic

Los Altos Planning Commission,  
 
This is a letter in support of the proposed expansion of Los Altos Veterinary Clinic at 1150 Riverside Drive, Los Altos, CA.   
 
I am a homeowner in the neighborhood  Parma Way, Los Altos) and have been a client at the clinic for more than 6 
years. I strongly urge you to approve the expansion of this vital and trusted resource in our local community 
for pet owners. Our home is one-street over from the clinic and expansion will in no way negatively impact our 
property.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please contact me directly.  
 
Julie Miller 

Parma Way 
Los Altos, CA 94024 

 



MARTI’S DANCE STUDIO 
1140 Riverside Drive – Los Altos, California 94024    Telephone (650) 947-8699 

www.martisdancestudio.com • Email martidance@aol.com 

 

 

 

 

Steve Golden 

 

My name is Marti Gibeau and I have owned Marti’s Dance Studios for the past 48 years. 

My studios are at the Rancho Shopping center, 1140 and 1142 Riverside Drive. 

I am writing this letter for the Los Altos Veterinary Hospital located at my location. The 

owner Melissa wants to expand her business into the rest of our building. I hope you will 

vote to allow the expansion at Riverside Drive. This Hospital is very popular with the 

families in Los Altos. Melissa has an outstanding Clinic! 

 

If you need more information please e-mail me. 

I look forward to having the Los Altos Veterinary Hospital next to my business. 

 

Sincerely, 
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